
Happy New Year! 

We hope that you all well into your stride for 2025. January is nearly over, let’s hope February more peaceful 

weather.  We have braved the dark days, the post Christmas finances and a nasty storm that forced school to be 

closed. The children were calm, cheerful and sensible despite the challenges and we were proud of them all. 

This week we have about 55 more minutes of daylight than we did a month ago, in February the days will be  

noticeably longer and lighter.  Spring is just around the corner. 

How many birds can you see? Currently 

blue tits are the most  commonly sighted 

bird in the UK according to The Great British 

Bird Watch. A good thing about winter is that birds are 

easily spotted in the bare trees, so how about getting out-

side this week and counting some of them with your    

children? Fresh air, exercise and subitising practice 

(recognising amounts without counting) - all for free.   

Book  

Recommendation 

Oh No George!  

by Chris Haughton. 

This brilliant book is a favourite in our  assemblies. The 

children love how George the dog really wants to be    

sensible and make the right choices but sometimes he 

gets a bit carried away and does the wrong thing…         

We can all relate to that in our own way! 

5 ways to Wellbeing 

https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch
https://www.rspb.org.uk/whats-happening/big-garden-birdwatch

